REQUEST FOR TECHNICAL CHANGE


AGENCY:	N.C. STATE HEARING AID DEALERS AND FITTERS BOARDS
RULE CITATION:	21 NCAC 22F .0108
DEADLINE FOR RECEIPT:	TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 3, 2013

The Rules Review Commission staff has completed its opinion review of this rule or set of rules your agency filed with the RRC for review by the RRC at its next meeting.  The Commission has not yet met and therefore there has not been a determination as to whether the rule will be approved.  You may call this office to inquire concerning the staff recommendation.

In reviewing these rules, the staff determined that one or more technical changes need to be made. Approval of any rule is contingent on making this technical change as set out in G.S. 150B-21.10.
In line 5 the word “the” in “”of the examination” was not underlined in the notice of text but it should have been. Please underline it although it is not necessary to highlight it.
I am not going to raise an issue – yet – as to what is meant by an exam that is “controlled” by the board. But I would like to determine what the board means by “control.”
In the second sentence line 6 I believe that if you would change “shall be received by” to either “must be received by” or “shall be delivered to” it would sound better.
In the last sentence line 8 change “should” to “shall” or “may.” In either case you are going to need to specify standards for determining whether to hold it at another location. As an alternative you can delete the discretionary portion of that sentence beginning with “unless . . . .” That would be especially true if you do not actually change or intend to change the review location.
Please retype or otherwise correct the rule(s) or submission form(s) as necessary and deliver it to our office at 1711 New Hope Church Rd, Raleigh, North Carolina 27609.

If you have any questions or problems concerning this request, please contact me.


Joseph J. DeLuca, Jr.
Commission Counsel
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